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 This statement is made regarding the requirement for the provision of foul drainage for the proposed Carriage 

Protection Shelter at Woody Bay Station. 

There would be no source of foul drainage within the Carriage Protection Shelter nor from the carriages to be 

stored in the Shelter. 

Therefore, there is no need for a foul drainage system in this building. 

R B Auger – Agent 

5th August 2024 

 


